
Food Drive
Make a Difference Together

March 11th- 22nd

W E S T  D E  P E R E  S C H O O L  D I S T R I C T

Suggested Items

Healthy Food 
Options are Best

Food items collected will be used to
create weekend food bags for
district students experiencing food
insecurity. Food items that are easy
for students to make with little to no
help are greatly appreciated. We also
accept monetary donations made
out to Westwood Elementary 
(memo: food drive).Thank you for
your support!

Canned Soup

Drop-off in classroom

Granola Bars

Cracker Packs

Fruit Cups
Oatmeal Packs


